

tremona The Village Voice

Fax: 403-637-2101

E-mail: inquiry@cremona.ca

VILLAGE OF CREMONA NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2019

Council would like to remind residents

Please remove all valuable items from your vehicles and lock it up.

There have been a number of thefts in the area



A FRENDLY REMINDER

Please keep your sidewalk clear and if your able help a neighbor.

Village Bylaw:

The Owner or Occupier of any premise within the Village of Cremona shall remove and clear away all snow, ice, dirt or other



obstructions from the sidewalk adjoining such premises within seventy two (72) hours.

The Village Council and Staff Would like to wish everyone



Holiday Hours

The Village Office and FCSS will be closed from December 24th to December 29th, 2019 & Closed January 1st, 2020

2019 COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS FOOD HAMPERS

If you are in need of a food hamper this year, please call Janet at 403-637-2945 by December 18, 2019

All calls and information are confidential. You must reside in the Cremona/Water Valley/ local area.

This is a self-referral program - you must phone to receive a hamper.



December 17, 2019

Meeting starts at 7 pm.

Doors open at 6:30 pm for coffee and conversation.

Have you signed up for e-billing?

Its quick and easy, you'll get your monthly bill and this newsletter e-mailed to you each month.

For more information or to sign up please stop by the Village office. Forms can also be found on Cremona.ca under "community services" and click "utilities"



2019 Cremona & District

Santa's Anonymous

Confidential Telephone No. 403-816-0644!

Santa's Anonymous is a program in our community for families in need of gifts during the Christmas season. The areas covered by this program include:

<u>Cremona and the rural districts of Water Valley, Fallen Timber, Big Prairie,</u>

<u>Elkton, Dog Pound, Madden and West of Carstairs.</u>

Our mission "is to prepare gifts for children from infancy to 18 years of age (that reside in your home)"!

This program starts November 12, 2019 and operates until our cut-off date of December 9, 2019 (we require this early cut-off date in order for the preparation and distribution of these gifts). Please call the CONFIDENTIAL telephone number of 403-816-0644 to make a SELF- REFERRAL.

We place donation tubs around our community for "new items", donation tins for cash donations (plus we have a bank account at the Mountain View Credit Union for donations)!